SRWA
Regular Board Meeting

STANISLAUS REGIONAL
WATER AUTHORITY February 22, 2018

There was no regular meeting of the Stanislaus Regional Water Authority due to there being no
quorum present from the Stanislaus Regional Water Authority Board.

Respectfully submitted,

Allison Martin, Board Secretary



